
 

 

07 December 2022 

Gauteng takes EXCO to Ekurhuleni 

 
Gauteng Members of the Executive (EXCO) will tomorrow, 07 December  

2022, hold an Executive Council meeting in Tembisa, Ekurhuleni.  

 
Following the meeting, the EXCO will undertake oversight visits to  

various service delivery points in Tembisa. This is in line with Premier  

Panyaza Lesufi’s commitment to accelerate service delivery in 

Townships, Informal Settlements and Hostels (TISH).  

 
The programme will include visits to township businesses to check  

progress and compliance. 

 
The visits will take place as follows:  

Visit 1: Swazi Inn Business District 

Date: Wednesday, 07 December 2022 

Time: 14:00 

Venue: Swazi Inn, Tembisa 

 

Visit 2: Fastfood restaurant 

Time: 15:00 

Venue: Kaunga's Enterprise, Maokeng Extension, Bornu Street 

 

ENDS/  

 



 
 

 

Issued by the Gauteng Provincial Government 

For media enquiries contact Vuyo Mhaga, spokesperson of  Premier  

Panyaza Lesufi on 076 636 5193 or Vuyo.Mhaga@gauteng.gov.za 
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